
Happy Valley East  

It is time for the 3rd Annual HVE Thanksgiving Food Drive! 
 
We have partnered with local food banks in our area to provide meals for 
those in need. From November 14th to November 18th we will be collecting  
non-perishable food items that will then be donated to feed hungry families 
right here in the Happy Valley community!  
 

Donating is as easy as 1-2-3 
1. Choose what you would like to donate  

(please double check expiration dates) 

2.  Bag or box it up 
3. Send the bag or box to school with your student 

 
Volunteers will even be available curbside to collect the bags right from your 
car so you don’t have to get out and boxes will be placed in the office as well 
as throughout the school. If your student takes the bus, no worries, we will 
collect the bags right from there too!  

 
Last year we provided 11 Thanksgiving feasts to fami-
lies in our school and plan to do the same this year as 
well.  Even after  
sharing with those 11 families we were able to donate an 
additional 18 of the tall donation boxes of food to the 
food bank! Happy Valley students are amazing! This 
year we would like to beat that record and donate even 
more. So as an incentive, if we are able to fill 20 boxes 
there will be a fun reward for the entire school!  
Mr. Palmer hasn't confirmed what that reward will be 
as of yet, but we know it is going to be fabulous! 


